
 

 
 

TOWN OF LYNNFIELD 
PUBLIC HEARING 

VOTING BY MAIL IN LOCAL ELECTION 
 

The Select Board of the Town of Lynnfield will be conducting a public 
hearing as required by Massachusetts General Laws, Chapter 54, Section 
25B (a)1), as amended.  The subject of the hearing concerns whether the 
Town should opt out of the provisions the aforesaid statute, which requires 
early voting by mail for local elections. 
 
Residents, as well as all interested persons, are invited to attend the hearing 
to be held at 6:10 p.m. on Wednesday, February 14, 2024 at the Merritt 
Center, 600 Market Street (2nd floor). 
 
Oral and signed written testimony may be submitted to the Select Board, 55 
Summer Street, Lynnfield MA 01940, or via email to 
rcurtin@town.lynnfield.ma.us prior to 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, February 7 
for consideration at the meeting. 
 

Robert J. Dolan 
Town Administrator 
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